
Week Ending: 
Friday 13th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

There’s been a buzz of excitement around school this week as this term’s topics
have been launched in all year groups. To give you a little flavour of what the
children will be learning, you will all receive an email with a curriculum letter
attached from your child’s class teacher today and all of the children will also
come home tonight with a Knowledge Organiser. The children have been
sharing these in class as they are packed full of fascinating facts and key
information as well as the vocabulary that the children will need to understand
throughout their topic. There are also plenty of ideas for home learning for your
child to have a go at at home. A great way to support your child’s learning at
home is to spend some time each week looking at the information on the
Knowledge Organiser to see what they can remember and explain and to have a
go at one of the home learning ideas - they are great fun to do and it is always
so exciting to see how creative the children are when they bring their home
learning to school to share with everyone!

This year, to enhance our already exciting curriculum even more, we have
added an additional topic into each year group.  This means that each year
group will focus on four topics throughout the year, with each one lasting 8
weeks.  Two of the topics will be geography based and two will be history based.
This will enable the children to learn about an even wider range of exciting
topics and deepen their knowledge and understanding of each of these
subjects even more.   Throughout the year, during each topic, we have a wide
range of experiences, trips, visitors and workshops planned as well as trips to
our very own VR room!   Look out for further details about these in our weekly
newsletters!

I hope you all have a great weekend and that everyone enjoys getting creative
with some home learning...I can’t wait to see what the children bring in next
week!

Best wishes
Miss Arrowsmith  

@Green_MeadowPS

PE Days:

Please wear PE kits to
school on PE days. 

Monday
Year 2 PE

Tuesday
 Year 3, Year 4, Year 5

and Year 6 

Wednesday
Year 1 PE

Thursday
Year 5 and Year 6 PE

Friday
Reception, Year 3 and

Year 4 PE

After school

clubs start

next week -

please read on

to find out

more.

Secondary School Applications

Do you have a child in Year 6?
You must apply for your child secondary school place by

11:59pm on 31st October 2024. Please see the link
below for further information:

Secondary School Applications

https://www.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/our-school/green-meadow-offer/
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1778/apply_for_a_secondary_school_year_7_place/3#:~:text=The%20closing%20date%20is%20at,processed%20after%203%20March%202025.


We are passionate about giving our children a broad range of
experiences during their time at Green Meadow. As well as

enhancing our already exciting curriculum and improving children
academically, experiences we offer help to develop children's inner
qualities, their resilience, their creativity and help to create children

with the skills they need to prosper in the multi-cultural society in
which we live.

This year, we are excited to announce that as part of our offer, we
pledge that the children in our school will all have the opportunity to
receive coaching from a professional sportsperson during their time

at Green Meadow!

The Green Meadow Offer

for 2024 - 2025

This half term, Warwickshire Cricket
Club will be coaching all of the

children in Year 3 and 4 during an
extra PE lesson each Friday and also
after school if anyone would like to
sign up for the extra-curricular club

they are running! 

We are excited to announce Maz Pacheco,
who plays for Aston Villa in the WSL, and

Coach Ella from M3 will be coaching classes
in Year 5 and 6 in an extra PE lesson each
Tuesday before working with our Year 4, 5

and 6 girls’ football squad in an after school
club.

We will keep you 
updated with other
exciting sporting

opportunities
 throughout the year!



We have an amazing range of extra-curricular clubs on offer after school throughout the term.  Thank you
to all of the staff who have volunteered to lead these to make this possible.   There is something for

everyone!  Please see below:

Unless stated otherwise, this terms’ clubs will run during the following weeks:

After School Extra-Curricular Clubs

Most of the clubs are
full but there are a
 limited number of 

spaces in a few.

To add your child to the
waiting list for one of the

clubs, please contact
 the school office on 

Monday.



Next Friday is school photograph
day!  The school photographer
will be in school on Friday, 20th

September to take individual and
sibling photographs of children in

school.  Details of how to order
your photos will be sent home
with your child once they have

been taken.

Residential Trips 2024-25
Thanks so much to all the parents who

came along to the meetings about
residential opportunities for children
in Years 2 to 6 this week. The purpose

of these meetings was to share
detailed information with you and to
give you the chance to ask questions

about the trips. Don’t worry if you were
unable to come along, as we have sent

out all the information via Arbor. All
the residential trips are available to

book on Arbor now!

23rd, 24th, 25th October,
after school in the hall and at

parents’ evening!

27th September 2024



CELEBRATION TIME!

Well done to all the children in school who received hot chocolate
nominations from their teachers for

GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND!  
This week, an incredible 89 children from across school received
nominations - that’s AMAZING!  We are all so proud of you!  We
hope you have your certificates displayed somewhere at home to

celebrate.
House Points

A record number of house points have been awarded this week to children demonstrating
our school values of READY, RESPECTFUL and SAFE and for making sure they show how

friendly, welcoming and supportive we are at all times in Green Meadow.  Well done,
everyone! As you’ll see, the houses are neck and neck but David Attenborough house are

certainly in the lead at the moment!

      307     339     310      271      317

Well done to Tigers in KS1 and Pluto in KS2 who are our best
attending classes this week.

The most punctual class in school this week is Tigers who were in
school on time every day to make the most of their learning time.  



CELEBRATING
GREAT LEARNING!  

A huge well done to this week’s Outstanding Orators,
Michelle in Lions,  Paisley in Tigers, Hugo in Giraffes,

Cayden in Gazelles, Senish in Bournville,  Brady in Cadbury,
Dahlia in Shakespeare, Maddie in Tolkien, Lucas in Mars,

Steffan in Saturn, Sofia in Jupiter and Muchot in Pluto. You
have all impressed us with how well you have demonstrated

your oracy skills this week.

Well done to all of the children who have been
practising their spelling on Spelling Shed this week.  Our

class leader board this week has Tolkien in 1st place,
Pluto in 2nd and Mars in 3rd place! We done to

Mahdiyar in Tolkien who helped his class secure top
place!

Well done to all of the children who ran for
election and presented their speeches to their

classes.  Our whole school election has now taken
place and each class has voted for their very own

Member of Parliament to represent them
throughout the year.  What a great example of

democracy in action!

The children who have been elected onto the
Green Meadow Parliament will be travelling to
London to see the Houses of Parliament, West
Minster Abbey and Number 10 Downing Street

next week!  



Ask youR child to tell you
about the storY Behind The

pictures we looked at in
assembly this week and how
they relate to british values

OPAL OCTOBER!
OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning) is back in full swing at lunchtimes and the children are loving it!

OPAL is all about getting outside and using your imagination to engage in a huge range of
activities, using all the resources we have on offer. It is a chance to create, play, collect, explore,

build, risk take, climb, swing, express yourself and develop personally. 

Following the success of last year’s OPAL OCTOBER, we want to welcome you onto our school
grounds during the month of October to come and find out about and experience all the OPAL fun

with your children.  Please see next week’s newsletter for dates and how to sign up.  



Upcoming dates FOR
YOUR DIARY...

Autumn 1 Week 3
wb 16th September 2024

Wednesday, 18th September
2024

Reception No Outsiders Parent
Workshop 9am in the hall (please

see separate letter)

Thursday, 19th September 2024
Pupil Parliament visit to London

for children in Year 3-6

Friday, 20th September 2024
School photographs for all Green

Meadow pupils.

Autumn 1 Week 4
wb 23rd September 2024

Friday, 27th September 2024
Seasonal flu vaccination
programme for all pupils 



School meals cost £3 per day, payable via Arbor, for
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school

meals.

Please keep up to date with school meal payments each
week.

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.

Week Commencing 16th September 2024

MENUMENU


